
PUPIL 
POST 

3rd Sunday in Advent
15th December 2024



It is lovely to see 
how our travelling 

figurines are 
getting on. 

Remember to sign 
up for our St. 

Vincent de Paul 
Posada 



Thank you for your donations so far! 
Still another week to go if you would like to 

bring in any items.
Here are the items we are collecting for this 

year's Reverse Advent Calendar. 
Thank you for your support!



The children
in Year Five 
added their 

artwork to the 
Jesse tree on 
Monday after 
hearing the 

stories of Rahab 
and Gideon.



Year 2 had a 
wonderful 

Tuesday morning 
learning about 

Victorian 
Christmas, 

including making 
Christmas cards 
and pomanders. 
Our homes will 
smell delicious!



It was a wonderful workshop learning about what a Victorian Christmas was like.



The Nursery’s Nativity Story 2024 



What a great Christmas 
dinner and jumper day! 



All ready for our Christmas dinner on Tuesday!



Year 2 had a
 wonderful time

 making 
Christmas globes 

with Year 4. 
Thank you children 

for such a
 festive morning!



A yummy 
Christmas 
dinner and 
lots of fun!



Reception 
children had a 

lovely day. 
They looked 

wonderful in their 
Christmas 

jumpers and 
enjoyed their 

Christmas dinner.



Then 
Reception 

classes 
enjoyed 

their Arts 
and Crafts 
afternoon 

with Year 6!



Reception O'Connor had a fantastic time 
celebrating Christmas Jumper Day, enjoying a 

delicious Christmas dinner, and welcoming our 
Year 6 friends for some festive fun!



Year 4 and Year 2 worked together to 
do some 3-d Christmas colouring.



Year 3 and Year 6 working together 
creating Christmas cards too. 

Thank you year 6 for your help 
and wonderful company



Thank you year 6. 
It was great 

to see us all in our
 Christmas jumpers together.



Year 6MF
 have been busy 

creating their 
images for our 

Jesse Tree.



Y4DA have been printing 
on fabric using different 
objects and templates to 
create their own designs.



Reception children have been 
having so much fun with festive 
activities, both indoors and out! 



Coming 
together for 
our Advent 
reflection 

before school.



Some excellent playground structures were built in Y6SC
 with recycled materials. 

Great teamwork and problem solving were on display.





Fantastic building in Year 6 Shakespeare too! Well done!



Puzzle Play in the Nursery - a sense of 
achievement in achieving their goal.



Our Reception children have had a magical week full of Christmas cheer! 
They've been busy with festive singing, listening to stories, and creative crafts!



Come and see our 
lovely Jesse Tree, 

located outside the 
school office. 

Here, Y6MF are 
hanging their 'Ruth' 

ornament.



Please read and reflect together upon this week’s gospel. The theme is
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